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Dear Provider,
Subject:  Termination of RuClear chlamydia screening service

As you are aware in response to covid-19 health services are making changes to reduce spread, protect staff and patients, and release staff for the covid-19 response. Due to the reallocation of RUClear staff to the covid-19 community response in Manchester the RUClear STI Screening Service will end with immediate effect. This includes both the provision of home test kits from the website and via screens initiated or distributed by services.

Plans were being formulated to cease the Greater Manchester RuClear service from 30 June as some areas are developing their own digital sexual health offer and this plan has now been accelerated.

RuClear will endeavour to process any screens that are in the system at the moment but cannot guarantee any screens initiated after today will be processed.

All RUClear resources including screening forms, posters and promotional material must be destroyed.  Roche testing tubes are to be put in your clinical waste bins.

Patients requiring STI screening should be signposted to The Northern contraception, sexual health and HIV service https://thenorthernsexualhealth.co.uk or, if aged 19 or under to Brook https://legacy.brook.org.uk/find-a-service/service/manchester-19-years-and-under
RUClear wish to take this opportunity to thank you for the partnership working over the last ten years and best wishes for the future.

Yours Sincerely, 

Richard Scarborough

Commissioning Manager
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